
Supervisor  changes  in
Eldorado National Forest
Ramiro Villalvazo as of this week is no longer supervisor of
the Eldorado National Forest. He is now regional dirctor of
Public Services in Vallejo.

Tony  Valdes,  currently  Eldorado  National  Forest  resources
staff officer, will be acting forest supervisor for the next
four weeks until a longer term acting supervisor is appointed.
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